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7 May 2012

Please accept this letter as a formal request for a short extension period for our second
Communication on Progress, due on 12 May 2012. Norrbom Vinding recognizes that a key
requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual submission of a COP
stating our firm’s continued support for the UN Global Compact and describing our efforts to

implement the Ten Principles.

Unfortunately, we are late in submitting our second COP due to national holidays and a very
busy period. We therefore request a short extension until 1 June 2012 to allow us to finalise

our COP.
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